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GracePointe Family, 
 
Update on our finances.  Through April, we are currently $12,646 behind on our 
general budget.  We have had a lot of designated giving for additional ministries and 
missions which we love supporting.  However, we also need to make sure our general 
budget remains healthy and strong.  Prayerfully consider giving extra to our general 
budget to help us catch up.  Thank you! 
 
Vacation Bible School will be here before you know it!  Please pray for Becky and all 
our volunteers as preparations are being made.  Also, consider how you can 
participate.  If working with children is not your gifting, there are still plenty of other 
ways you can help out.  Go by the VBS Display in the Worship Center and look at all 
the volunteer options:  Security, Decorating, Meals, Music, Promotions, Follow Up, 
Greeter, Prayer, Medical, Teaching, Crafts, Drama, Preschool, Tour Guide, Family 
Night, Recreation, Registration, Snacks. 
 
This Sunday, we will begin Chapter 6 in our study through the Gospel of John.  Jesus 
was absolutely more than a carpenter!  He fed over five thousand people with five 
loaves and two fish.  He walked on the water.  Yes, Jesus was more than a carpenter 
and more than a prophet.  Pray for Jimmy as he continues to prepare. 
 
I Love You! 
 
Pastor Bobby 

 
 
 
 

  

  





 


